
 
 
 

PEST CONTROL REGISTRATION 
VICTORIA 

 
 
PEST CONTROL BUSINESS REGISTRATION NO LONGER APPLICABLE 
 
For many years prior to January 2002, pest control businesses were required to be 
registered with the Victorian Department of Human Services. 
 
In June 2001 amendments were made to the Health Act 1958 as a result of the National 
Competition Policy review of the Act. 
 
One of these amendments was the repeal of the requirement for pest control businesses to 
be registered, effective from 1st January 2002. 
 
Should verification be required please contact: 
 
Regulatory and Administrative Support 
Environmental Health Unit 
Department of Human Services 
GPO Box 1670N 
Melbourne  Vic  3001 
Phone:  03 9637 4156  Fax:  03 9637 4507 
 
 
TECHNICIANS LICENCES 
 
Whilst business registration is no longer applicable in Victoria, individual technicians are 
required to be licensed by the Victorian Department of Human Services. 
 
We have more than thirty technicians at Adams.  In theory, any one of these may be 
required to attend your premises in an emergency, although we do manage to achieve a 
high level of continuity in attendance. 
 
As it is impractical to supply copies of numerous licences, I give you my assurance that only 
appropriately licensed technicians will visit your premises.
 
 
PATRICK CAHILL
Service Manager 
 
 
 
 
ADAMS PEST CONTROL PTY LTD            PO BOX 140 PORT MELBOURNE  VIC  3207 
Phone:  (03) 9645 2388                                          Fax:  (03) 9646 5743 


